
“Doing it Right” Award 

This year we are introducing the Doing it Right Award.  We 
have given weekly awards in the past - the recipients were 
selected by the Board.   
This year we are asking members to nominate other mem-
bers.  During each general membership meeting two nomi-
nations will be chosen at random and will receive a prize. 

Some sample reasons for nominating a colleague: 
• Giving another official extra help or feedback at a match
• Dealing with a challenging situation in a calm, profes-

sional manner
• Being a particularly good example for GSVO
• Keeping a sense of humor during a difficult match

Please take a moment to nominate another official with 
whom you have worked with/observed since the last 
meeting.   
Complete the nomination form and put the form in the vol-
leyball ballot collector.   
If your nominee is chosen, you will be asked to stand up and 
briefly explain why you nominated them. 


